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3 Missionaries to Ecuador \VU

Kason, Bethany, Jaxon, Noah & Mackayla

Dear Friends and Prayer Partners,
We are grateful to share that the month of June has been a great blessing!

We kicked off the month with a special Kids Day on June 1st. This is an important
holiday here in Ecuador and always a wonderful opportunity to reach our community.
We held a service focused on children and the importance of raising them in God's ways.
After the service, we enjoyed a fun time with games, a pifiata, and treats for the kids.
We were blessed to have over 100 adults, 75 children, and 20 first-time visitors in
attendance that Sunday! It was a joy to minister to the children and connect with new
families through this event.

Later in the month, we celebrated Father’s Day on June 15th with a special service
honoring dads. Every father present received a gift, and we had over 25 fathers attend
— the most we've had for a Father’s Day service in Ecuador! We are especially thankful
for Pastor Marcelo, who organized and led the event.

We also hosted a marriage meeting one Saturday in June, welcoming 8 couples who
came to invest in their relationships. It was a meaningful time of teaching, activities,
and shared meals. Couples had time to talk with each other and reflect on questions
from the lesson, encouraging open communication and deeper connection.

We're now looking forward to a busy and exciting summer in July and August! We will
be hosting two Vacation Bible Schools, a teen summer camp, a summer internship
program, and a college-age retreat. Please pray for these upcoming events. Any gifts to
help cover the cost of these extra events would be greatly appreciated!

Lastly, Bethany is due any day now in July! Please pray for a safe and smooth delivery
for both her and the baby.

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support.

God bless,
The Blooms
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Kason Bloom
Dear Friends and Prayer Partners,

We are grateful to share that the month of June has been a great blessing!

We kicked off the month with a special Kids Day on June 1st. This is an important holiday here in Ecuador and always a wonderful opportunity to reach our community. We held a service focused on children and the importance of raising them in God's ways. After the service, we enjoyed a fun time with games, a piñata, and treats for the kids. We were blessed to have over 100 adults, 75 children, and 20 first-time visitors in attendance that Sunday! It was a joy to minister to the children and connect with new families through this event.

Later in the month, we celebrated Father’s Day on June 15th with a special service honoring dads. Every father present received a gift, and we had over 25 fathers attend — the most we've had for a Father’s Day service in Ecuador! We are especially thankful for Pastor Marcelo, who organized and led the event.

We also hosted a marriage meeting one Saturday in June, welcoming 8 couples who came to invest in their relationships. It was a meaningful time of teaching, activities, and shared meals. Couples had time to talk with each other and reflect on questions from the lesson, encouraging open communication and deeper connection.

We’re now looking forward to a busy and exciting summer in July and August! We will be hosting two Vacation Bible Schools, a teen summer camp, a summer internship program, and a college-age retreat. Please pray for these upcoming events. Any gifts to help cover the cost of these extra events would be greatly appreciated! 

Lastly, Bethany is due any day now in July! Please pray for a safe and smooth delivery for both her and the baby.

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support.

God bless, The Blooms



